


































































































12/7/2018 0378-18 - comments

0378-18

licole Horseherder <nhorseher :r@gmail.com>

Fri 12/7/2018 2:30 PM

To comments <comments@navajo-nsn.gov>;

This legislation reflects the administrative steps to assuming full responsibility of NGS. This raises a number of concerns including the following:
The 5 day comment period is not enough time to respond to a legislation of this nature and the impacts of such a legislation

Considering the Economics of coal and cost of running the NGS plant, the Navajo Nation is not acting in the best interest of the impacted communities, and
just as important the environment, namely the impacts to potable water of Black Mesa.

This legislation reflects a waste of time and Navajo Nation doilars on the continuation of NGS instead the Navajo Nation should focus its time and attention
on developing a pathway to transition away from a coal economy and towards a sustainable and renewable energy economy.

Nicole Horseherder
To Nizhoni Ani, Black Mesa
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